NOV 18 1909

California Health and Welfare Agency
Department of Health Services
Environmental Management Branch

8455 Jackson Road, Suite 120
Sacramento, California 95826

Attention: Mr. Don J. Womeldorf, Chief
Environmental Management Branch

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL SURVEILLANCE PROCEDURES FOR NRC LICENSEES

Thank you for your letter dated October 17, 1989, requesting procedures
pertairing to environmental monitoring at NRC licensees. We regret that we

cannot fulfill your request, as we do not norinally keep controlled copies of
each licensee's environmental surveillance procedures i~ the regional office.

Based on discussion petween Mr. McKinley of your staff and Mr. Kunihiro of
this office, the following 1ist of contacts is provided to assist you in
obtaining the desired procedures directly from the licensees.

Southern California Edison Conmipany
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue
Rosemead, California 91770

Mr. M. 0. Medford, Manager
Nuclear Regulatory Affairs

Sacramento Municipal Utilities District
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station
14440 Twin Cities Road

Herald, California 95638-9799

Mr. Dennis Yows, Manager
Environmental Monitoring and Emergency Preparedness

Mr. Steve Crunk, Manager
Nuclear Licensing

Facific Gas and Electric Company
3400 Crow Canyon Road
San Ramon, California 94583

Ms. Angie Ong, Health Physicist
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1f you require further assistance, please contact Mr, Warren TenBrook of my
staff,

Sincerely,
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Gregory‘el Yuhas, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

ce:
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W. TenBrook
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